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SATURDAY   11th May  

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

18.00 Mass Justin & Tessy, Anniversary 

SUNDAY   12th May  

09.00 Mass For the people of the Parish 

11.00 Mass Fr David Thomson + 

15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  13th May: Feria 

 No Mass today 

TUESDAY  14th May: 

 St Matthias 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 15th May: Feria 

16.30 Mass Patients & Staff. 

      Hinchingbrooke Hospital 

THURSDAY  16th May: Feria 

 No Mass today 

FRIDAY  17th May: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Frank Cullen + 

SATURDAY  18th May: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Marta & Andras Anniversary 

 10.00 Confessions 

18.00 Mass: Vigil Mass. 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard 

Collection for last weekend 

  Papworth      £50.50 

     St Michael’s  £468.94 

 Standing Orders £125.00 

 Total   £644.44 

Thank you for your support of our parish. 

 

 

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Margaret Antoniades, Ellen Brown, Joan Clancy, 

Lily Donald, Bridget Gaynor and Josephine Murphy. 

May the Lord reach out his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this time:  

Barney Mulroy, Sean O’Brien, Marie Dunn,  Dolly 

Davilar, Winifred Stow, Doris Bohan, Janet 

Gibson, Patricia Shortt, Ernest Griffin, Hugh 

Gorman and Colin Dyer. May they rest in peace. 

WERNER DE SCHMIDT who died this week, 

may he rest in peace; may the Lord console his 

family and friends at this time. 

BRIDGET OCEANIA WARD who was baptised 

last weekend, with the help of family and friends 

may she grow in faith. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during the Easter season 

you are asked to pray for the following intentions: 

new members of the Church, vocations to the 

priesthood and the religious life, human work, the 

right use of the media and the Church 

If you are going into hospital, or if a relative or 

friend is in hospital, please let Fr Philip know so 

he can visit. We do not always get the names of 

patients & can miss people if you do not tell us 

they are in-patients. Thank you. 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER FOR VOCATIONS is 

kept throughout the Church this weekend, please pray for 

this urgent need for priests and religious sisters and 

brothers to serve the Church in the future. There will be a 

retiring collection for the Diocesan Priests’ Training 

Fund. There are some Gift Aid envelopes for you to use. 

We have several young men training, but the cost is very 

high, please support this fund as generously as possible. 
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CHILDRENS’ PILGRIMAGE TO 

WALSINGHAM takes place on Tuesday 28th May, 

this is during the half term holiday. This pilgrimage 

is open to any children from our parish, but those 

preparing for First Communion are reminded that 

this is part of our programme. Children cannot come 

unaccompanied, but could be entrusted to another 

parent who may be attending. There will be a coach 

from St Michael’s Parish, leaving from the Riverside 

Car Park opposite at 08.30 and returning around 

19.00. Please sign the list today, cost 

A DAY WITH MARY for anyone who wishes to 

go to this event on Sunday 2nd June at Walsingham 

the programme begins with Mass at 12.00 noon and 

finishes at 18.00. Full details are on the notice 

boards. 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS & READERS: an 

important part of your commitment to your ministry 

is an annual time of retreat and reflection. I have 

booked a Sunday afternoon retreat day at Buckden 

Towers on Sunday 30th June I hope that many of 

you will be able to plan ahead to attend that day. It 

will begin at 14.00 and end at 17.00, this will enable 

those who need to attend evening Mass to do so in 

St Neots. Fr Jim Kennedy will be the speaker. Please 

do your best to make plans to attend this retreat. 

DIOCESAN SUMMER CAMP for children aged 

8 – 14, you are welcome to join this camp for faith, 

food and fun from Friday 23rd – Monday 26th 

August at Moreton Hal School, Bury St Edmunds. 

Booking forms are available from Fr Philip and full 

details are on the notice boards; this is a very 

popular camp, so early booking is advised. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: Irene Dandawa, 

Gladys Kabenge and Judd Muddu: due by Saturday 

18th May. Thank you. 

VERY MANY THANKS to the families of the the 

children who made Frist Communion last weekend 

from our Polish Community for a very generous gift 

to the Church of £200, this is very much appreciated, 

thank you. 

FIRST COMMUNION CLASSES the children 

meet again on Sunday 12th May at 10.10 in the 

Presbytery. Parents and children meet for the 

final session on Sunday 19th May at 10.10 

SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION: the next 

meeting will be on Friday 24th May at 17.30 – 

19.00 in the GS Room.  

CHILDRENS’ CATECHISM CLASSES for the 

younger children will continue on Sunday 19th 

May. 

 

KUBAKA! You are invited to an inspirational 

evening celebrating God’s work in transforming 

Rwanda over the last 25 years since the genocide. 

Bishop Nathan Amooti will speak at Huntingdon 

Methodist Church in the High Street on Sunday 19th 

May at 18.30, admission is free. This will be a very 

uplifting evening with Bishop Amooti. Detals on 

both boards. 

JOURNEY IN FAITH will meet again on Friday 

24th May at 19.15 in the GS Room.  

NEWMAN LECTURES SERIES at St John’s 

Cathedral in Norwich on Thursdays 23rd & 30th 

May and 6th June beginning at 18.30. The title this 

year is Mary in Scripture, Music and Art. Details are 

on the notice boards. 

SPONSORED SWIM: Matthew Baker, one of our 

parishioners is about one third of the way through 

swimming the equivalent of a Cross Channel swim 

in a local pool. He is raising money for the MS Trust. 

If you would like to sponsor Matthew there are some 

forms available to sign today. If you wish, you can 

donate via this link: 
https://www.justgiving.com/Caroline-
Aves?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising
page&utm_content=Caroline-Aves&utm_campaign=pfp-
email&utm_term=AdyA5JZNr.  

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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